
 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING: 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Special Called Meeting scheduled for Monday, 

May 6, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall Executive Conference Room will be 

postponed to a date and time to be determined. 

For questions or additional information, please contact Don Harvey, Town Clerk  

at (252) 215-2344 or email don.harvey@wintervillenc.com. 
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